
July 19, 2024 

BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India 

Corporate Relationship Department Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Maharashtra, India Bandra (East) 

Mumbai — 400 051 

Scrip Code: 543984 Scrip Code: SAMHI 

Sub: Clarification for inadvertent typographical error in the Disclosure under 

Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligation 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation 2015, as amended from time to time 

(‘SEBI LODR Regulations”) 

Ref: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI LODR Regulations dated July 18, 2024, 

made on behalf of the Company submitted on July 18, 2024 (“Disclosure”) 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

This is in furtherance to the disclosure dated July 18, 2024, made on behalf of the Company 

submitted on July 18, 2024, in relation to the transition and rebranding of the Assets of the 

Company’s subsidiaries and step-down subsidiary pursuant to execution of management 

agreements with Marriott Hotels India Private Limited and its affiliates (“Marriott”). 

This is to inform you that in the list of the Assets provided in the Disclosure, the Company 

inadvertently mentioned ‘Four Points by Sheraton, Chennai OMR’ as ‘Fairfield by Marriott, 
Chennai OMR’. 

‘We would like to further inform that it was a typographic error only which was unintentional. 

You are hereby requested to take the above information on record. 

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 

For SAMHI Hotels Limited 

Sanjay Jain 

Senior Director- Corporate Affairs, 

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer
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